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Mr Chairman, 
 
The UMOJA project has been plagued by delays.  Some were to be expected in 
a project of this size and complexity.  Recruitment of the right experts for the job, 
for example, is one hurdle tha
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Mr Chairman, 
 
Both UMOJA and the ongoing reform of UN ICT are critical enablers for the work 
of the Organisation across the board.  CANZ delegations remain committed to 
the creation of an agile and modern UN, including through the effective 
implementation of projects such as these. We trust that the Secretary-General 
will continue in his efforts in this regard, and our delegations look forward to 
working towards successful and measured outcomes on these important items.   
 


